Philippa Lawson,  Counsel

(613) 562-4002 x.24

plawson@piac.ca
October 11, 2001

Canadian Radio-Television and

 Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, Canada

K1A 0N2

Attention:
Ms. Ursula Menke



Secretary General

BY EMAIL AND FAX

Dear Ms. Menke:

Re: Public Notice CRTC 2001-37: Price Cap Review

Further to the Commission’s directions made today at the oral hearing in the above-mentioned proceeding, please accept this notice of intention to make oral argument from ARC et al.

Yours truly,

Philippa Lawson

Counsel for ARC et al

cc:
Interested Parties, PN 2001-37










